
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPENDIX D 
 

Comments Received During Pre-Submission Review 



















































































  58  

Montréal Ottawa Kanata Toronto Hamilton Waterloo Region Calgary Vancouver Moscow 

179. Notwithstanding the lack of underlying studies and the lack of a draft EAR, DRIC 
insisted that decision had been made, and its analysis completed, by May 1, 2008: 

“It’s really a case of just dotting the ‘i’s’ and crossing 
the ‘t’s’… We can talk a little bit more about the specifics 
but I need to stress and emphasize that the analysis is 
complete…”  

Fausto Natarelli, Director, MTO Windsor Border Initiatives Implementation 
Group, Transcript of DRIC Announcement of the Windsor-Essex Parkway as the 
Preferred Alternative, May 1, 2008 

180. As of May 1, 2008, the five original Practical Alternatives were all discarded. 

Release of the Draft Environmental Assessment Report (November 12, 2008) – Further 
DRIC Process Unfairness 

181. The draft EAR itself was not released until November 12, 2008, more than six 
months after DRIC announced its preferred alternative.

182. As of November 12, 2008, DRIC had not released 11of twenty technical reports 
used to conclude the Parkway was preferred.  The EAR indicated that those 
technical reports were “in the process of being finalized”, and would “be made 
available with the final EA report submission”.   

183. The final EA Report submission referenced above is scheduled for the end of 
December 2008.  The 30-day public comment period on the draft EAR ends
December 12, 2008, before the release of most of the missing technical reports 
listed as “pending”. 

184. One of the technical reports not available for stakeholder review even as of 
December 12, 2008 is the report that documents DRIC’s comparative analysis of 
the Practical Alternatives.  This document was promised to stakeholders when the 
Parkway was first announced in August 2007, and was to have been released after 
the analysis of the Parkway was completed.  According to DRIC, this analysis 
was complete by May 1, 2008, prior to the selection of the Preferred Alternative. 

185. As a result of the timing outlined above, stakeholders have been required to 
provide public comment on the draft EAR without having access to a substantial 
component of the underlying technical analyses from which the conclusions in the 
EAR are derived.

186. This continues the pattern of unfair and unacceptable practice DRIC established at 
Open House #5 (August 2007), when stakeholders were presented with and 
“consulted on” the comparative evaluation of the five Practical Alternatives, 
without access to any of the underlying data.


































































































































































	AppendixD-cover.pdf
	AppendixD-content.pdf

